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50-50 Club 

50-50 Club winner this week is Mrs Baldwin. Well done! 

What a lovely person Ellie Simmonds was! Your children have been           

extremely fortunate to have met Ellie, not only is she a top athlete she is 

also an excellent role model. The way she spoke to the children will impact 

upon their future and encourage them to have goals and work hard to 

achieve them. Please visit our website to see pictures of the children with 

Ellie. I’m sure she would have been proud of all of the children that took 

part in sports day they all tried their hardest whilst at the same time 

showing good sportsmanship and having fun! Thank you to the parents that 

took part as well you made the children happy! 

 

I would like to mention the year 5 and 6 children. The staff are pleased 

with their attitude to their learning at this stage of the year. In particular 

the way the children represented the school during their visit to the    

Theatre on Polling Day. They were a credit to the school and their  families. 

I was also lucky enough to walk in on their own elections which had been  

organised by the staff and I have to say I would have found it a lot easier 

to vote for them than I actually did in the general election! Well done! 

Thank you! 

During Mass last week Fr. Peter blessed a Bible for every class. The Bibles 

have been donated to the school by various groups within the church. We 

are extremely grateful for this donation and the children will treat them 

with respect. The Bibles will be used to lead class worship. We would  

therefore like to take this opportunity to thank all of the people             

responsible for the donations and of course Fr. Peter for blessing them. 



 
              
 
 
    

Future Events 

Monday 19 June Year 5 Visit to Cardinal Griffin 

Tuesday 20 June Year 6 Athletics @ Hart School 

Tuesday 20 June Y3/4 Football Tournament  

Thursday 22 June No Mass 

Tuesday 28 June Cardinal Griffin Transition Day for Y6 

Friday 30 June TOPS Festival of Sport @ Rugeley Leisure Centre  

Wednesday 5 July Hart Academy Transition Day for Y6 

Thursday 6 July Confirmation with Archbishop Bernard Longley Y6 

Monday 10 July Aspirations Week 

Monday 10 July Football and Netball Tournament at St. Josephs Hednesford  

Friday 21 July Break up for the Summer Holidays 

Star Learner     Week 034  

Nursery  Brody Wood 

Class A   Jayden Judd 

Class B   Tilly-Rose Smith 

Class C   Brandon Ostle 

Class D   Destiny-Leigh Daniel 

Class E   Isaac Shirley 

Class F   Ruby Crossfield 

Class G   Sienna Bishop 

Star Presentation    Week 034 

Nursery   Alex Elstone  

Class A    Braxon Ostle  

Class B  Isla Hodgkiss 

Class C    Lacey Wood 

Class D    Hanna Bogaras 

Class E     Hilary Knight 

Class F     Holly Hill 

Class G     Hayden Adams 

Star Person     Week 034 

Nursery   Sophia Zagra 

Class A   Ellis Gilsenan 

Class B   Sydney Thompson 

Class C    Milly Brown 

Class D    Emily O’Brien 

Class E    Selina Wu 

Class F    Amelia Harrison  

Class G    George Bywater 

Star Friend    Week 034  

Nursery  Loergan Wakeman 

Class A    Anne Ansa-Eno 

Class B    Aimee Fryers 

Class C    Evan Davies 

Class D    Daniel Dean 

Class E     Sadie Holmes 

Class F     Charly Duncan 

Class G     Dylan Corrigan 

Our chance to win £5000 worth of books 

Please take a moment to visit the following website :  

http://national book tokens.com/schools and completing a short application. The 

more people that do this the more chance the school has of winning £5000 worth 

of books.  

 

Thank you for your support! 


